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Welcome back to our second Spring half-term! I am sure you are all eagerly 

awaiting the announcement from our Prime Minsiter. As soon as I have been 

given details about the return to school for our pupils, I will send out an 

updated ‘guide to school’. I really cannot wait to see everyone in person!

I am super impressed with everyone’s hard work at home. I just wanted to 

remind you that teachers will be sending their timetable via Class Dojo, just 

like last half-term. Please remember that there is 1 small step a day in maths. 

All children will be expected to complete page 1; most will complete page 2 as 

well; some may complete page 3 and a few may complete all 4 pages. Those 

who do complete all 4 pages, and  want to do more maths work, please 

contact your teacher who will have links to problem solving activities for you 

to use. I look forward to seeing more fantastic work over the next few weeks.

Warmest Regards,

Mrs Beckett

Dear Lord,
As we look forward to the coming term we 
call upon you.
Bless us, O Lord, in our teaching and learning.
Give to us enquiring minds, wisdom and 
understanding.
Inspire us all with your justice and peace
Through Jesus Christ our Lord,

Amen.



Dates for your diary….

Spring Term 2

17th February Lent Begins

22nd February Fair Trade Fortnight

1st March St David’s Day

1st March – Justice Week

4th March World Book Day

6th March British Science Week

17th March – St Patrick’s Day

19th March – Red Nose Day

28th March Palm Sunday

1st April – Last day in school

During the Easter Holidays

2nd April – Good Friday

2nd April – World Autism Awareness day

4th April – Easter Sunday

7th April – World Health day

12th April – Start of Ramadan

15th April – Anniversary of the sinking of the Titanic

Return to school Monday 19th of April

21st April – The Queen’s birthday

22nd April – Earth Day

23rd April – St George’s Day

We will inform you of any school themed activities…I know Mrs 
Philips has some great ideas for Science Week.


